Lambda Alliance General Body Meeting September 17th
I. Welcome and Attendance

QCF, QSA, WA are all here

II. Board Updates

Alec: Including Sexuality in the Survey. My talks with the fraternities are still in process and we should have something by the end of my term.

Enmanuel: Lambda Alliance now has an official application for new or re-applying constituent members. If you know of anyone who wants to join Lambda Alliance, please have them contact me. My second announcement is regarding the Lambda Alliance Fall Leadership Retreat on Saturday, October 25th from 10 AM – 2 PM. The logistics are as follows: I am asking for at least two board members of the constituent group to attend and 2 general body members. We are looking for between 20 and 25 members. It’ll be at the center and Bob will cater the event. We may have a light breakfast and a lunch, and the two main areas are leadership styles and collaboration within a coalition. Both communicating internally and with other groups. I have Susan Miller who will speak at the event and Chris Bartlet who is currently getting a number of grants to initiate an LGBT Youth Leadership program. I couldn’t really contact other people, but I will keep you posted.

Alec: Freshmen election campaigning has started today. It was a very tasteful campaigning today. A surfeit of blacks and womens and Asians will be running. An item to put on our todo list is to encourage more openly LGBT Freshmen to run for the UA.

Matt: New newsletter style and website on October 7th
Dennie: We have a meeting with the Vice Provost. We will talk about all the other things we talk about including Arch improvements, DuBois (5B issue),  campus climate, etc. I sit on the Diversity Equity Committee, Matt sits on Open Expression, and Alec sits on Campus and ___ Life of the University Council.
Alec: I am also on the board of Sustainability, Facilities, and Security. Let me know if you get any hate crime.

Dennie: If you guys have any concerns we sit on plenty of boards.

III. Freshmen Engagement/Constituent Updates

Dennie: Well no freshmen in the room so we can’t ask them.

Anna: We had a lot of freshmen at the Gay Affair and our first general body meeting.

Tony: No freshmen showed up but we did get a lot of contacts at the Gay Affair

Rachel: QCF Dinner next week.

Matt: J-BaGeL dinner was great.

Alec: We started the year off strong with a couple of events.

Baylee: Our next event is tomorrow night and next Thursday with Oliver Whyman. More importantly we are having our first General Body Meeting on Monday. It’s 8PM somewhere in the huntsman hall. We are accepting application for our general board. You send in a resume, get interviewed, if we like you we take you, it’s good stuff.

Anna: PATH is having a meeting 8:30 here on Monday. I’m talking with this guy Paul Farber who was in charge of PATH a couple years ago and John Amaechi about a possible fall speaking event. 

Matt: QUEST Updates.

Enmanuel: QPOC is launching its series, Tangled Exploring Interview Identities on Tuesday, September 23rd at 6:30 PM. The first event is called Tangled Session “L” talking about the Queer Carribean by a speaker, with an open discussion and a surprise at the event. Room 16 of Irvine Auditorium.

Anna: QSA Questioning Event next Tuesday and a Comedy Event.

IV. Finance/Development

Dennie: We interviewed three candidates to fill this position vacated by Eliza Chute and after much discussion we chose Baylee Feore as the VC of Finance and Development. 
Baylee: I hope to have Lambda Alliance have its own money. We’ve done the same thing with Wharton Alliance, so hopefully we can do the same now.

V. Inter-Cultural Fund

Dennie: The ICF is restarted and Baylee will take over it.

VI. Ivy Council

Alec: Lambda Alliance has been invited to the Fall Colloqium, also networking with Student Governments across the league. This is an excellent opportunity to see how awesome we are and see the issues our counterparts are facing. It’s really valuable for all of us—we won’t just be talking about policy, but how do we structure LGBT communities, subcommittees, and more. It’s a registration fee of $25 which provides accommodations on somebody’s floor. The delegation will be restricted to three people, one of whom will be me and Dennie, and we’ll leave the last one up to our constituents or the board to decide.

VII. Open Forum

Yana: Nurses’s PUSH Origin: I was like, why can’t we be nurses and call it PUSH, penn understanding sexuality in healthcare, and then when the DP Published it they called it Nurses’s PUSH, Nurses at Penn Understanding Sexuality in Healthcare, and I took that as the name. How funny is that!!

All: Not that funny

Yana: Last week we had an event with like 50 people and it was insane. Dr. Macadon (or something like that). He was the first editor of the first LGBT Healthcare Textbook ever (in 2008). We had no money at all and we’re in debt now. We’re still in debt so we have to figure out to fix that.
Dennie: Have you guys heard of DormNoise.com? I started a Lambda group thinking that we could have a community calendar and you can post your group’s events on the calendar. If all groups started a group on DormNoise we could coordinate our events. Take a look at it and if we like it, we’ll use it.

Yana: Remember that email I CCed you on. Did you get a package?

Tony: Yep it’s at the center

Yana: I was thinking we could get money and she was asian and queer.

Tony: Tell her to work with QPOC.
